330 Bob Hope Drive Burbank, CA 91523 818 840-7759 818 840-7619 Fax stuart.krasnow@nbc.com



Dear Larry,

I am writing to congratulate you for being selected to participate on Second Chance: America's Most Talented Senior. As you know, you were chosen from thousands of seniors nationwide to be on the show. Even though you did not win the competition, you made an incredible impression on all of us here at the show and on our home audience. You are a star!

Warmest Regards,

Stuart Krasnow Executive Producer